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Narginda Singh – Gunlake Quarry Continuation Project 

Planning and Assessment 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

 

Dear Narginda 

 

Gunlake Quarry Continuation Project 

 

I refer to the above project and as a local family business operating in the Marulan 

area for 15 years I would like to express our support for Gunlake with this operation. 

 

We have been dealing with Gunlake since the initial planning and setting up of the 

quarry to the present day operations as it now stands. 

 

We have seen Gunlake deal with other local businesses like ourselves in all sorts of 

industries throughout their growth and feel this is a positive progression for the town 

and surrounding area.   

 

We look forward to continuing operations with Gunlake for many years to come as we 

have done over the last ten years and trust they will continue to support local 

businesses and go from strength to strength. 

 

It has been great to see a family business such as Gunlake progress and hope this 

will continue for years to come. 

 

During this time we have seen Gunlake employ many local people and it has been a 

great source of income to the town and surrounding areas.  Gunlake continue with 
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their Apprenticeship Program providing employment and training to young people 

leaving school and can enter the local workforce without having to relocate or travel 

long distances.    

 

Gunlake are great supporters of functions/events in the local area and provide 

invaluable assistance and funds on these occasions.  They provide a positive 

presence in the town while workring  to conditions and rules for their quarry operations 

and transport of their quarry product.  Without their operation in Marulan small 

businesses like ourselves would be disadvantaged and many people either employed 

directly or indirectly would have to travel great distances for their employment and 

training. 

 

We wish them well for their future expansion and continuing our working relationship 

with them.  Gunlake has always operated in a professional manner and it is great to 

see an Australian family business progressing. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Adam Hale 

DIRECTOR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
           


